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Welcome address on behalf of the ISCRAM Community

Dr. Bartel Van de Walle

Department of Information Systems and Management

Tilburg University, The Netherlands 

Dear participant of the 4th Saxonion GIS-FORUM - GI2005 Symposium, 

It is my pleasure to welcome you to the GI2005 Symposium on behalf of the ISCRAM Community. Although I can not attend the meeting in person, which I regret very much, I am very glad to accept dr. Hoffman’s kind invitation to introduce the ISCRAM community to you and invite you to join this growing community. 

The Information Systems for Crisis Response and Management (or ISCRAM) community has been founded about one year ago at the occasion of the first international ISCRAM workshop in Brussels. The Community is open to anyone interested in any aspect of the design, development, use and evaluation of information systems for crisis response and management. The current members of the ISCRAM Community are researchers, scholars, teachers, students, practitioners and policy makers interested or actively involved in the subject of Information Systems for Crisis Response and Management.
Today, the Community has more than 600 registered members from about 70 different countries, of which Belgium, the Netherlands and the USA have the relatively largest member groups. In comparison to only three months ago, this represents a rather impressive growth rate of 100 %. At the ISCRAM2005 meeting last month in Brussels, we have started the preparations to establish the ISCRAM Society, in order to provide for a legal structure so that the activities and growth of the ISCRAM Community can be better organized. The launch of an “ISCRAM Communications” journal targeted at practitioners’ case studies has been discussed, as well at the organization of Educational/Training activities for Information Systems students who want to carry out IT disaster recovery projects in developing countries. 

If you are interested in any of these activities, please do feel very welcome to contact me and participate in these new developments. We are always looking for new ideas and new people. Please consult the ISCRAM Community website for the latest news and updates on these initiatives, as well as for all conference papers presented at our last meeting.

On behalf of the ISCRAM Community, I wish your participation in the GI2005 Symposium in Dresden to be an enjoyable and fruitful one.

Links:

ISCRAM Community Website: [ http://www.iscram.org ] 
Kontakt: 

[ bartel@uvt.nl ]
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